
 

Terry Mulligan 
Memorial Award  

   

We are proud to announce that with an initial gift from MSABC, the B.C. mining 
community has started an endowment with the BCIT Foundation to fund an 
annual award in memory of Terry Mulligan, our past President & CEO.   
 
The Terry Mulligan Memorial Award is an annual achievement award that  
will be presented to the second year student in the Mineral Exploration & Mining 
Technology program or the Mining & Mineral Resource Engineering program 
who, in the opinion of the faculty, best exemplifies Terry’s spirit and passion.  
 
Each year, the award recipient will be an engaging student who will not only 
have good academic standing but will also have had made a positive 
contribution to the broader campus life.  This student will have a positive 
outlook on life, good sense of humour and be an example to their peers.  
 
 

The Terry Mulligan Memorial Award will be distributed annually for many years to come, acknowledging the 
hard work these students exerted in their first year and motivating them to achieve success as they continue 
their education and careers in the mining sector. The initial $1,000 award will be presented in the fall of 2017. 
 
All donations to the BCIT Foundation’s Terry Mulligan Memorial Award are tax creditable.  

If you would like to make a financial contribution to this special BCIT endowment to ensure that the Terry Mulligan 
Memorial Award is available to mining students in perpetuity, you may do so in one of the following ways: 

Online: 

Use our secure, convenient online donation form 
at bcit.ca/foundation/giving/donate.shtml 
*In the notes, please indicate that you would like to 
contribute to the Terry Mulligan Memorial Award 
 

By Phone: 

Shannon McInnes (Senior Development Officer, BCIT 
Foundation) would be happy to hear from you at 
604.432.8286 
 

By Email:  

foundation@bcit.ca 
 

By Mail: 

Make your cheque payable to the BCIT Foundation, and 
mail it to: 
BCIT Foundation 
3700 Willingdon Avenue 
Burnaby, BC V5G 3H2 
 

 
 

 

If you have any questions regarding this endowment please contact Shannon McInnes  
at the BCIT Foundation or any of us at MSABC. 
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